
Ramapo Valley Surgical Center 

New Jersey Healthcare Specialists 

 

Dear Patient,  

The physicians of New Jersey Healthcare Specialists are proud to be the 

Anesthesia providers at Ramapo Valley Surgical Center. Our focus is providing you 

with a safe, comfortable procedure. We are certified by the American Board of 

Anesthesiology and use the most up to date techniques to minimize pain and 

other side effects normally associated with anesthesia and surgery. 

 We encourage you to reach out to our Billing Department with any questions or 

concerns you may have about your anesthesia bill before or after your procedure.   

Billing Specialist: 866-678-4340 

NEW JERSEY HEALTHCARE SPECIALISTS, PC 

TAX ID: 221948732 

NPI: 117458780 

 
Please identify yourself as a New Jersey Healthcare Specialists’ patient 

 
 
It is our desire for your experience at Ramapo Valley Surgical Center to be as 
pleasant as possible. We look forward to meeting you for your procedure and 
participating in your care.  
 
 


